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Ottawa, 18th April, 1914.

Sir:-

I beg to acknowledge receipt of your letter of the

6th instant, in which you state that you are doubtful as to

whether you have received a duplicate payment of salary: and

in reply I beg to thank you for calling attention to the

matter, at the same time I may say that you have not been

over paid. Your salary cheque for February was sent to you

restead of the Bank which evidently gave rise to a mis-

understanding M-the matter. Your salary for February was

paid by cheque No. 310, and your salary for March by chaque

No. 2457, which was addressed to the Bank of Commerce at

Vancouver. In future your salary cheque will be sent to the

Bank for you.

Your obedient servant,

Lomheau

Asst. Deputy and Secretary

V.J.upällen Esq..

tian Agent,

Fort Fraser, B.C.
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